School of Law Faculty Meeting March 9, 1984 Conference Room, 4 PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Fink, Flickinger, Godfrey, Hall, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, K., Kovnat, MacPherson, Muir, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Romero, Schwartz, Scales, Simson, Stelzner, Utton, Teitelbaum, Minnis. Student Reps: Selde, Henning-Sachs, Roberts. Student Curriculum Committee Members: Gomez, P., Han, McCulloch.

This meeting was convened for the purpose of continuing discussion on the First Year curriculum revisions proposed by the Curriculum Committee during the 5 March faculty meeting. A "New Proposed First Year Curriculum" (copy distributed to each faculty member and attached hereto), offered in response to discussions at the 5 March meeting, was introduced. Again, after considerable discussion the issue was brought to a vote. Professor Romero moved to amend the motion, with due second, that Advocacy be moved from the Second Semester, First Year back to the First Semester, First Year. This motion to amend failed. The Curriculum Committee "New Proposed First Year Curriculum", as a revised committee report duly seconded, was then voted on, and carried.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

E. K. Fuge, Faculty Secretary